235 Johnston Street
PO Box 5540
Kalgoorlie WA 6430
Phone 08 9091 9097
Fax 08 9091 9116
Email o'connor.ps@det.wa.edu.au
www.oconnorps.wa.edu.au



## Kindy Book Parade

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

To celebrate Book Week all Kindy children are invited to dress up! The theme this year is 'Escape to Everywhere'.

Please be as creative as you like! We will hold the dress up days in Week 6 on

Monday 21<sup>st</sup> August for **Echidnas, Kangaroos and Joeys** and Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> August for **Goannas and Emus.** 

We will hold a short costume parade at approximately 9am in the main Kindergarten yard for Joeys, Kangaroos and Echidnas.

Emus and Goannas will be joining in the whole school parade at approximately 9am in the undercover area.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child's classroom teacher.

Kind regards,

Kindergarten Staff 10th August 2017 235 Johnston Street
PO Box 5540
Kalgoorlie WA 6430
Phone 08 9091 9097
Fax 08 9091 9116
Email o'connor.ps@det.wa.edu.au
www.oconnorps.wa.edu.au

